
Member Newsletter 

December 9th, 2020 

Is this email not displaying correctly? 
View it in your browser.  

 

 

Harvest Academy 
Reminder 

 

“COACHES CORNER” Webinar Series 

 

THIS WEBINAR IS NOW SOLD 

OUT ! 

STAY TUNED FOR THE NEXT WEBINAR IN THE SERIES 

  

Throughout the winter, Coach Jeff Overholt will be 

offering Harvest Club members the opportunity to 

participate in a series of free educational webinars 

designed to help improve golf performance. Jeff 

will be having in depth discussions with different 

experts in the field of sport science who will share 

their perspective on ways to optimize your golf 
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skills development. 

   

Webinar #1 - 

  

“Taking your Practice from the Range to the 

Course” 

How to optimize your practice environment to 

enhance skill development 

  

DATE: Wednesday, December 9th, 2020 

TIME: 5:00pm – 5:45pm 

  

Guest Coach – Kyle Paquette PhD. 

Mental Skills Performance Coach 

  

Contact Jeff Overholt at 

jeff@beyondtheswing.ca 

to register for the webinar 

  

 

 

Gift Cards 

Now Available Online 

 



 

Perfect XMAS Gift!! 

Click Here  

to purchase your gift card today 

 

PLEASE NOTE - NEW GOLF SHOP 

HOURS! 

MONDAY-FRIDAY 9 AM-4 PM 

 

Friendly reminder from the Admin Office: 

Payments for all November charges will be 

taken on Friday, December 11th. 

   

 

   

     

 


